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Detour Lines 2/302, 234 & 734 
• Lines 2/302 

(westbound only), 
734 and 234 
(weekend, early 
morning/late nite) 
will be on detour near 
UCLA area due to the 
installation of new 
water pipeline by 
LADWP. 

• Detour expected to 
begin Monday, June 
15, 2015 and continue 
through August 2015. 

• Eastbound Line 2/302 
will not be affected. 
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